
Staying Safe 
at Pre-school



You’ve been staying at home for quite a while,
Spending time with your family, they make you smile



But soon you’ll be back to pre-school once more,
A few things have changed, let us tell you more



You may have to queue when you get to the gate,
Two metres apart from your friends while you wait



Please leave your toys in the car or at home,
It’s safer for you if you come on your own



We’ll say goodbye and see you later that day,
Then go into the hall…it’s time for a play!



But before play we all make our hands clean,
We’ll count up to 20, that’s one more than 19!



You’ll play in a group with friends everyday,
The smaller group sizes are safer for play



You’ll stay in your group, both outside and in,
Wave to other groups with a smile and a grin



We’ll wash our hands often to keep germs away, 
Counting each time before we go back to play



At the end of the session when we’ve had lots of fun,
We’ll go to the gate and talk about what you’ve done



We’ll wave as you leave us on your way home,
And we’ll clean all the toys when we’re here on our own



Some things may have changed but so much stays the same,
The love and support for you will remain.



We look forward to seeing you soon!



If you have any questions, please contact us:
t: 01494 433 426   e: maryland@stleonardscb.org.uk


